July 8, 2013

Mr. James Peterson
Peterson Roofing, inc.
603 East Kensington Road
Mount Prospect, [L 60056

Mr. Peterson,

[ wanted to thank you for the professionalism of your entire staff and work crew as it related to the
application of our new roof. We have some loose ends to take care of before winter but | have no doubt
in my confidence to continue to work with your group. From Cathy to Mike Chrouser and especially to
Radek and his crew, they all exhibited tremendous professionalism and courtesy. | would he happy to
provide any referral but figuring your crew performs like this on a regular basis, you no doubt have your
fill of referrals.

Thanks again...

ﬁg/

Tim D’Anza
307 S. George Stree
Mount Prospect, IL 60056




